
Another Opening Another Show
This evening being opening night for Little Women, you never
know what kind of crowd you will get: the size of the audience
as well as their reactions can be varied. Let us just say that
we could not have a better crowd than we had tonight. However,
it did not sound like it when we first got to the theatre.
During our pre-show warmup and pep rally, we were told we had
a total of 30 audience members. wow-wee. By the time we were
finished with our warmup, the number had increased to over 50.
At 7:50, people were still coming in off the street. We had
already filled every seat in the house (just over 80) and the
rest of the chairs were at our neighboring theatre. If we had
had the opportunity to bring additional chairs, it would have
been even more difficult for performers to make some of their
entrances (including yours truly) because they come through
the side aisles.

The size of the audience was phenomenal but the response from
the people during the show was spectacular. Loud laughter,
applause, everything one hopes for from a great audience was
present. Following the performance, the patrons came down to
the basement to congratulate the wonderful cast and to share
in the celebration of our director’s 25 years in theatre.

With  any  luck,  the  remaining  5  performances  will  have
audiences like tonight or maybe even better. Of course, you
have to watch out for those Sunday matinee groups…. full of
blue-haired ladies just coming from lunch after church who are
ready for a nap. Sometimes you can hear a pin drop in the
audience during a Sunday afternoon performance. We will have
to wait and see. But what a great way to start the run. �

So, if you are planning on attending one of the remaining
performances, I urge you to call now and make reservations
while you can.

https://www.tangents.org/little-women/another-opening-another-show/



